
To the Joint Committee On Transportation, 

I've been a motorcyclist on and off for most of my adult life.  Lane sharing helps to keep traffic moving and is safer for the 
motorcyclist.  Not to mention its better for my air cooled engine on a hot day.   Please support SB 574.

Thank you,

Kevin Viner


